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The University has mandated a new I-9 policy for new hires, students, and faculty, effective 
April 3, 2009.  Dean Hayes distributed the guidelines to the DAC along with instructions to  
share this information with faculty and staff.  Regina will meet with the COE staff and 
department chairs to answer any questions to ensure adherence to the new policy.

 



value the college add to these community programs.  The narratives will be coordinated by the 
department chairs and forwarded to Dr. Feldman for consolidation by May 1, 2009. 

 
9. Other  

Dr. Chilton gave an update on .NExT


